Mr. Craig Watson

26/2, Sunrise Apartments
New City Lane, Canada

Dear Mr. Watson,

On behalf of Law Department and faculty, we are confirming your admission into 2010-2011 batches in section-A of Robin Clark Law School at Brigham Sates University which starts from July 1st, 2010. Terms and condition for your admission are mentioned below in the letter, please read them carefully before confirming your joining. It is a mandatory requirement to bring all original certificates and your two passport size photograph to submit as a record to our Law school.

We can assure you our best in order to fulfil your basic hostel requirements and your Law school premises pre-requisites can be considered with immediate effect after joining.

Kindly revert back to us regarding your arrival time and date to Robin Clark Law School at the earliest as we need to make some arrangements for your accommodation.

You can contact us at 4567 345 3456 and clarklawschool@gmail.com in case of any query.

Wish you all the best.

Sincerely,

Emma Smith

www.robinlawschool.com

